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Zoning Board of Adjustment 

Town of Eaton 
Evans Memorial Building 

Eaton, NH 03832 
603-447-2840 

  
 

January 23, 2023 
 

 

The Zoning Board of Adjustment met on Monday, January 23, 2023 via Zoom. Present 
were Chairman Steve Larson, John Border, Stan Dudrick and Alternates Greg Grinnell and 
Joel Wasserman. The meeting was called to order at 6:02 pm. Chairman Larson appointed 
Alternates Greg Grinnell and Joel Wasserman to act as regular members for this meeting. 
 
Chairman Larson declared an emergency due to the weather and explained that the Board 
could not meet at the Town Hall. It was noted that Counsel for the applicants agreed to the 
continuance. 
 

 
Chairman Larson made a motion, seconded by Greg Grinnell, that due to the weather 
emergency, the Public Hearings for Steve & Elizabeth Farrell be recessed until 
Monday, January 30, 2023 at 6 pm. Motion carried by roll call vote. 
 
 
Steve Larson made a motion, seconded by John Border, to adjourn the meeting. 
Motion unanimously carried. The meeting was adjourned at 6:07 pm. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted  
 

Lianne M. Boelzner 
 

Lianne M. Boelzner 


